
Bradley W. Richardson 
Sandra McDowell-Richardson 
February 20, 2018 
 
Subject: Richardson Adjustment Review 1 Updates 
 
The purpose of this letter is to provide the updates to the documentation that has been 
requested. 
 

1. (Updates) EPCD 
General 1) Tax Valorem has been updated 
  2) The text that was cut off has been hand written. 
  3) The Check mark that shows for the acreage has been replaced 
with a hand written 2.5 Acres. 
  4) I do not find any extra pages at the end of the PDF Title on my 
side but I have uploaded them all again. 
  5) A certified letter has been sent to Hilcorp Energy I, L, P, the 
same letter was sent to Nina Ruiz at PPRBD. 
  6) I have re-drawn the site plan with the requested dimensional 
changes. 
  7) The extra 10’ on the closure was discussed with Polaris 
Surveying Inc. and the corrections have been made. 

 
2. (Update) PPRBD Polaris Surveying Inc. has added the entire address to the Drawings 
to indicate the address for both lots. The floodplain statement has been addressed. 


